XIII.  SAMPLE RECRUITING LETTER

August 1, 2003
John Doe
9992 South Elm Street

Madison, WI  54321
Dear John:

Over the course of the next few months, I’m sure you will be in the process of narrowing down the list of schools that you will be considering for next year.  This will be one of the most important decisions you will ever have to make.  There are many factors of major importance that must be considered in making this decision.  I have enclosed a list of those factors that I have determined to be of the greatest significance.  While considering the numerous schools that contact you, all of these factors should be taken into consideration.

Throughout the upcoming months you will be receiving information concerning each of these factors and (your school).  Hopefully, these materials will clarify any questions you may have about our academic and athletic programs.

We at (your school) Basketball wish you luck for the upcoming season.  We enjoyed watching you play this summer and we feel that you could have an exciting future in our basketball program.

Sincerely,

(your name)
Head Basketball Coach

(your school)
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